LIA'S FAMILY DAYCARE 
46030 Stevenson Rd.  V2R-2G2
Chilliwack/Sardis cell; 604-845-1903
Home:604-856-8044
lia_daycare@yahoo.ca
http://liadaycare.webnode.com/
January 2012 Newsletter
 Happy New Year!! Welcome back to daycare!
Dear Parents:   I hope everyone had an enjoyable and restful holiday.  
Special Thanks -Thank you to all the families and friends of Lia’s Family Daycare for their well wishes, cards and gifts, and also for an awesome 2011 with you and your children. I am blessed to have such wonderful families in my program!  I greatly appreciate your continued support.
 . We have had a lot of inside play in the last month as the cold weather is keeping us inside. We have also been learning about winter, winter weather and Christmas In January, we are planning to learn about parts of our body, learn new songs, games, and making lots of arts and crafts activities. Hopefully the weather will improve and will be snowing and we can make a snowman and discuss his different body parts.   End of Year Tax Statements I am preparing the End of Year Tax Statements for each family, and should have these completed and to you by the beginning of February. . Don’t forget that my services are tax deductible – be sure to include the amount paid on your  2011 tax return.
Daycare Fees: Please remember that all daycare fees are due by the first of the month, if you have not yet submitted cheques please do so as soon as possible. New photos will be posted on the website (   http://liadaycare.webnode.com   ) Please take time to visit the website for photos and additional family resources. Don’t forget to share with your friends & family.    
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